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UNDER THE AUSPICES OF H.E. THE PRESIDENT OF THE HELLENIC REBUBLIC  

MR. PROKOPIOS PAVLOPOULOS 

 

The Rector  

of the National and Kapodistrian University of Athens 

Professor Meletios-Athanasios K. Dimopoulos 

and  

Mrs. Marianna V. Vardinoyannis 

Goodwill Ambassador of UNESCO 

President of Marianna V. Vardinoyannis Foundation 

Trustee of the NGIC  

and President of the Honorary Committee of the Anniversary Year 

THERMOPYLAE-SALAMIS 2020 

cordially invite you to the Conference 

«The Many and the Few: Multitude and Virtue» 

on Wednesday, January 22nd 2020, at 18.00’  

at the Great Hall of the National and Kapodistrian  

University of Athens 

(central building, 30 Panepistimiou str.) 

 

Arrival by: 17.45΄ 

R.S.V.P.: publicrelations@uoa.gr 


